

Working Together for a Better Tomorrow. Today.

January 19, 2000

Mr. Dennis Todd Wear-Concepts 106 N.W. Business Park Lane Riverside, MO 64150

Dear Dennis.

I wanted to thank you for a job well done on the ceramic lining of the pulverizer exhauster fan housings. You and your crew did an excellent job, and we appreciate your willingness to work around our equipment availability. This is the second power station that you have done this type of work for me, and I have been very pleased with the outcomes in both instances.

Being a municipal power company, we are required in most instances to award work to the low bidder. In your case, your work was of the highest quality while being substantially lower than other contractors in your industry. The combination of price, quality, performance, and service has made it a pleasure doing business with you and your company.

Sincerely,

Andrew J. Cofas
Plant Superintendent
Platte Generating Station